Chiu Sheung School, Hong Kong
798B Pok Fu Lam Road, Hong Kong
Tel : 2546-1644 Fax : 2517-2483
Website : www.csshk.edu.hk

12™ December, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians, ;
Notice on Welcoming the Year of the Rabbit parent-child program 2022-2023 No.e128B
(To: All parents)

The year of Rabbit is coming. To celebrate the festival and enhance family relationship,
the school social worker will be collaborating with TWGHs CEASE Crisis Centre for a parent-child
program. Content includes interactive games, (Chinese lion art & craft) and sharing on EM
community resources. Details are as follows:

Date: Saturday 7™ January, 2023

Time: 11:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

Venue:  Room B104, Chiu Sheung School, Hong Kong

Fee: Free of charge

Remarks: Total number of families accommodating is 15. A draw will be taken if there is an
over enrollment. Only students admitted on-list will be informed.
All participating family will receive a set of handicraft materials and souvenir

Please return the e-reply slip on or before 14™ December, 2022. For"rhe ‘enquiries,
please contact School Social Worker, Miss Nancy Yip. '

Mr. Chin?%ﬁdon Ming,
Principal, CSSHK

i}i: cssHK Class No:( )
Reply Slip for notice on "Welcoming the Year of the Rabbit parent-child program 2022-2023
No.e1288
T acknowledge receipt of the notice and I

[] agree my family (No. of people: ) fo participate in the program.
[} do not agree my family to participate in the group.

Name of student: Class:

Name of parent: Signature:

Contact Number:

Please "v"" the appropriate box.
14-12-2022 Mei



